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COBRA Premium Subsidy Program Extended Through May 31,
2010

For the third time, the Federal government has extended the
COBRA premium subsidy program originally implemented under
the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (“ARRA”).
On April 15, 2010, President Obama signed into law the Continuing
Extension Act of 2010 (*Act”) which extended the eligibility period
for qualifying for the COBRA premium subsidy program from
March 31, 2010 to May 31, 2010.
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